Fax/Tel.No. (03192 - 20623)





D.O.No. 1-481/25- てい (VOL. 辺) ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

Port Blair, Dated 3rd Nov., 1995.

Dear Dr. Shanmugam,

Kindly refer to this office letter of even number dated 10th Oct.'95 regarding Quarterly Progress Report on implementation of Tribal Sub-Plan for the quarter ending 30th Sept.'95.

The requisite report has not been received from your department till date. As a result, this Administration has not been able to furnish a consolidated report to GOI.

I shall therefore, be grateful if you could kindly look into the matter personally and furnish the report in the prescribed proforma immediately so that a consolidated report could be sent to the GOI.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(K.K.Jindal)

Dr. B. Shanmugam Director of Health Services, A & N Administration.